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June 22, 2018

Debra A. Howland, Exec. Director
N.H. Public Utilities Commission
2 1 South Fruit Street, Suite 10
Concord, NH 03301

Re: Docket No. DW I 8-
Town of Derry
Request for Franchise Approval in the Town of Londonderry

Dear Director Howland:

Enclosed please find for filing. an original and six copies ofLorden Commons, LLC’s

letter ofsupport for the Town ofDerry’s request to provide service in the Town of

Londonderry.

In addition, I wish to bring to your attention an error in the regarding line in my cover letter

dated June 2 1 st• incorrectly stated that the Town of Derry was requesting approval of a

special contract. Rather, the Town of Derry seeks franchise and rate approval. I apologize

for any confusion that caused.

Thank you for your assistance.

Very Truly Yours,

Marcia A. Brown

MarciaA. Brown
AtWI7WV at Lau’
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